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Water Update - May 31, 2019 

Treatment: The temporary treatment vessels have arrived for Chestnut Street Treatment Plant. 

The staff will work with the vendor to install equipment. The Town staff will continue to work 

on infrastructure in preparation for start-up. The chemical injection equipment is projected to 

arrive at the end of next week. See picture below.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cranberry Well: The contractor has installed a concrete pad and temporary treatment equipment 

is projected to arrive at the end of next week.  

 

Readings: The next monthly samples will be taken on Wednesday, June 5th.  

 

Please continue to check the Town website for updates.  


